
From: ROBERT RUSSELL   
Sent: March 28, 2014 7:14 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Outrageous Natural Gas Rate Hike 
 
Dear Chair person, 
 
It was first reported last week on the Ottawa CTV network, that Enbridge Gas had made 
a request to the Ontario Energy Board for a rate increase of 40%. To-day, I am hearing 
that this request has been granted. This is a totally outrageous and egregious abuse of 
your authority. 
 
There would not be a single resident of Ontario, that would have thought for a second, 
that this massive increase would be granted. 
 
As late as this summer, Enbridge had been aggressively selling Natural Gas, as an 
inexpensive fuel option, with massive reserves. You have to know this. 
 
Exactly who does the Ontario Energy Board represent? What exactly are the affiliations 
of the Board Members? 
 
I am calling for the Board's resignation. Please advise me how this option can be 
exercised by Ontario citizens. 
 
Incompetence in motion. 
 
Truly 
 
Robert Russell 
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